
CATAWBA COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS 

Minutes of meeting held on March 13, 2020 

 

 The meeting was called to order at 11:00 a.m.  Members Cheney, Hood, Abernethy, and White, and the 

Director, were present.  The minutes from March 12, 2020, were approved. 

 The one ballot which was pending at the meeting held yesterday was not approved, as the voter did not 

submit required identification by the 5 pm deadline yesterday. 

 The board members inspected and signed the printout tapes of the approved supplemental and 

provisional ballots.  The county primary results are as recorded on the document titled “OFFICIAL RESULTS 

SUMMARY REPT-GROUP DETAIL run date: 03/13/20 09:32  AM”.  These results were handwritten onto three 

official county abstracts. 

 The voter histories reconciled with the recorded results, with the following exceptions:  In Precinct 20, a 

voter left the precinct carrying the voter’s ballot.  In Precinct 3, a voter improperly inserted a provisional ballot 

into the tabulator.   

 Applications are being received by the county human resources staff for the vacant board of elections 

staff position.  The final candidates will be interviewed by the Board at a meeting to be held on Thursday, March 

26, 2020, at 2:00 pm.  The interviews will be conducted in executive session. 

 The meeting was adjourned at approximately 11:20 a.m.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

J. David Abernethy, Secretary 


